
Corby Business Academy  
 
Site Safety 

 

21st September 2023 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

Firstly, again, thank you for such a great start to the academic year. 

I am writing with a request for support and a reminder that parent / carers vehicles, for morning drop off and 

afternoon 3.00 p.m. pick up, need to use the top car park. This is to support our bus parking zones and the 

safety of everyone on site.  

Please can this be adhered to, as too many vehicles and the volume of traffic causes logistical and safety 

concerns for us. 

Thank you for your understanding and assistance. 

 

Your sincerely 

 
Mr S. Underwood 

Principal 


